Kaysville Junior High Community Council Minutes January 10, 2017

Attending: Rebecca Pond, Curtis Stromberg, Jeanne Groberg, Kent Brown, Colleen Pierce, Terrie Tenney,
Gina Carling, Community Member: Astrid Kramer, and District Assistant Superintendent: Dave Tanner.

Rebecca Pond welcomed Community Council Members, minutes were reviewed.

Mr. Stromberg discussed the timetable for next year’s School Improvement Plan.
The deadline for those goals is April 17. Community Council will receive district
input then prepare our goals at the March Community Council. Mr. Stromberg will
write the School Improvement Plan at his April planning meeting. Some
suggestions Community Council will address are reading and technology issues.

Trust Land Expenditures are appropriate and on file with the Community Council
minutes.

Mr. Stromberg addressed concerns of backpacks in the school. At a recent district
meeting the Mueller Park principal reviewed the active shooter incident. As
follow up discussion on the problem of backpacks it is determined that students
in the future will not be permitted to have backpacks in the halls or classrooms
during the school day.

Digital Citizenship Newsletter for January will be called Parent Newsletter from
Community Council.

PTSA will have a Parent Night January 19%", 7:00 PM. Fight the New Drug will be
presenting to KJH and Surrounding Communities. Advertising will be done on the
marquee, website, email, and phone message. There will also be an assembly
January 26, 2017.

Mr. Brown noted that HOPE Squad will have a lunch time activity to remind
students who they are. Next year’s registration is underway and will be
completed in early March.

KJH will have a new SRO next semester. It is Officer Justin Stanford.
Mrs. Pierce noted that our school will have visitors on January 24 from NEBO

School district.

Next month’s meeting will be February 14, 2017



